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Residents of the 7th Senate District can get their free tests from Senator Kaplan's office while

supplies last.

As of July 18, 2022 test kits are in limited supply.
Please contact 516-746-5924 to see if tests are still
available.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/covid-testing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/antigen-rapid-tests
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/rapid-testing


As our community seeks to safely move forward from
the pandemic era, at-home COVID testing continues
to be an important tool to help us keep our families
and our community safe.

Beginning on April 4, 2022, Senator Anna M. Kaplan will distribute 10,000 COVID-19 Antigen

Rapid Tests to residents of the 7th Senate District on a first come, first served basis.*

Residents can stop by Senator Kaplan's district office between 10am and 5pm on weekdays

to pick up free test kits without an appointment. When you enter Senator Kaplan's office,

please wear a face mask for the protection of her staff.

Not sure if you're a resident of the 7th Senate District?  Click here to find out.

Senator Kaplan's district office is located at:

1 Old Country Road, Suite 270

Carle Place, NY 11514

Questions? Call 516-746-5924

*Please note, this page will be updated with a message if supplies run out.

https://www.nysenate.gov/district/7
https://www.nysenate.gov/district/7
https://www.nysenate.gov/find-my-senator
https://goo.gl/maps/dB8bNNUesQsqo3bL8
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